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This is a horrible idea! Anytime I see "reasonable" coming from a public entity or 

government, it means exactly the opposite. "Reasonable" is subjective and I can't 

afford for someone else to dictate to me what is "reasonable" within my personal 

budget. Once something like this gets passed, it's inevitable it will only grow in 

collection. It's no wonder the highest earning citizens of Oregon are leaving.  

 

Where are people supposed to get ahead if every thing they own is taxable on a 

continual basis just for owning anything. Are we suggesting that we all become 

tenants or take up leases for things we need but can't afford to own because of the 

potential taxes. 

 

A BIG FAT "NO" to this ridiculous proposal. 


